
school trip in Sicily

Sunday:

 We left Marvejols at 7:30 am .We drove to Lyon to take the 
plane.We arrived at Rome and we took another plane up to 
CATANE.Then,we did a 2 hours drive up to Patti. Arrived in 
patti, we went to our families'homes and it was the end of this 
day.

Monday:

The morning, we came to school at around 8:am and we went in 
class to get acquainted. Next, we went to play basketball, 
volleyball and football with all other country ambassadors.Then,
we took the bus to go to have lunch in a school. Next, it was 
the end of school,we went to the beach and we went to eat 
pancakes and ice cream. The evening I ate with my host family.



Tuesday:

the morning, we did the conference about bees. We were under a 
lot of stress, but, finally, all is went fine pass. Afternoon, 
we took the bus to visit Roman ruins. Then, we went to look at 
hives in the forest. Then, we went to eat with our families.

Wednesday:

The morning, we went to see beehives of a beekeeper. Next, we 
went in a village not far away to eat honey and buy souvenirs. 
At lunchtime, we ate in a school with musicians who played 
music. In the afternoon, we visited the village : museums, 
landscape high in the mountains .... Then, the evening, we got 
back to prepare ourselves because there was a party.

Thursday:

The morning, we visited a castle. Then, we had a tasting of 
delicious sicilian products and we bought them. At lunchtime,we 
ate in a farm. Next, we visited it. Then, we went to visit 
Cefalù, it was really beautiful. It was the best moment of this 
week. Next, we got back in our families.



Friday:

We left early in the morining to take the bus up to Catane. We 
said goodbye to everyone and we took the plane up to Roma. Next,
we took another plane to Lyon. We took the bus to go back to 
Marvejols. We were very tired and very sad of leaving all these 
people who we met during this fantastic week.

The end

 


